PERMISSION TO USE PHOTOGRAPHS

Your photographs help The Nature Conservancy protect Earth’s amazing diversity of wildlife,
plants and habitats. Thank you for helping to further our mission through your photography!

I hereby grant to The Nature Conservancy, as a worldwide organization, permission to use the
following photographs:

All photos | have provided to the Conservancy

Specific images or collections as follows:

The Nature Conservancy has my permission, in perpetuity, to: (check all that apply)

Keep the originals or duplicates | have provided, make duplicates or prints as needed and archive the
images as slides, prints, on CD or in other electronic forms.

Use the images in The Nature Conservancy’s publications, such as newsletters, brochures, fundraising
appeals, public service announcements, Nature Conservancy magazine “house” ads, grant proposals,
reports, awards, thank-you cards, displays, mailings and invitations.

Use the images in slide shows, electronic presentations, on nature.org and TNC web pages.

Use the images for the Great Places Network downloadable wallpapers and e-cards. (This is a
registered member only site.)

Provide images to partners, organizations and media for TNC-related use in news stories, newsletters,
reports, presentations, displays, web pages, and the like.

As conditions of this permission, The Nature Conservancy shall: (check all that apply)

Provide credit to me in writing as follows:

© (name as you wish it to appear).

Refer to me any requests to use the images in products to be offered for sale or in publications that
typically pay for the use of images (including Nature Conservancy magazine, the TNC annual report,
membership calendars and notecards, posters, books, and/or paid advertising).

Other conditions:

Signed: Date:

Name:
Address:

Phone: Email






